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312 Directors Drive
Knoxville, TN 37923-4799
o Tel. 865.690.3211
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IT-MC-CK08-0162
Project No. 783149

Mr. Ellis Pope

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Mobile District
Attn: CESAM-EN-GE (Pope)

109 St. Joseph Street

Mobile, Alabama 36602

Contract: Contract No. DACA21-96-D-0018/CK08
Fort McClellan, Alabama

Subject: Final Site Investigation Report, Groundscar South of Autocraft Shop,

Parcel 157(7)
Final Decision Document for the Groundscar South of Autocraft Shop,

Parcel 157(7)

Dear Mr. Pope:

I am enclosing one copy each of the subject documents. As you will recall, this site was
discussed during the May 2001 on-board review meeting at Fort McClellan. During that
meeting, the BCT agreed to “No Further Action” and unrestricted land reuse at this site.

At your request, I have distributed copies of these documents as indicated below. If you have
questions, or need further information, please contact me at (770) 663-1429 or Steve Moran at
(865) 694-7361.

Sincerely,

V2
Jeaine A. Yacoub, P/E.

Project Manager
Attachments

Distribution: Lisa Kingsbury, FTMC (7 copies, 1 CD)
Philip Stroud, ADEM (2 copies, 1 CD)
Doyle Brittain, EPA Region IV (1 copy, 1 CD)
James Moore, Alabama Geological Survey (1 copy)
Alan Freed, AEC (1 copy)
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January 17, 2002

IT-MC-CK08-0186
Project No. 783149

Mr. Ellis Pope

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Attn: CESAM-EN-GE (Pope)
109 St. Joseph Street

Mobile, Alabama 36602
Contract: Contract No. DACA21-96-D-0018/CK08
Fort McClellan, Alabama
Subject: Final, Revision 1, Site Investigation Report, Ground Scar South of the

Autocraft Shop, Parcel 157(7)
Dear Mr. Pope:

I am enclosing one copy of the subject document. As you will recall, this site was discussed
during the December 2001 BCT Meeting. During that meeting, the BCT agreed that IT would
revise the document to include additional language to support risk management decisions, as
requested by the Alabama Department of Environmental Management. The conclusion for “No
Further Action” and unrestricted land reuse at this site remains unchanged. At the direction of
the BCT, the Decision Document for Parcel 157(7) was not revised.

At your request, I have distributed copies of these documents as indicated below. If you have
questions, or need further information, please contact me at (770) 663-1429 or Steve Moran at
(865) 694-7361.

Since ely,

J/ée A. Yacoub P. E/

Project Manager
Attachments

Distribution: Lisa Holstein, FTMC (7 copies, 1 CD)
Philip Stroud, ADEM (2 copies, 1 CD)
Doyle Brittain, EPA Region IV (1 copy, 1 CD)
Hugh Vick, Gannett Flemming (2 copies)
James Moore, Alabama Geological Survey (1 copy)
Alan Freed, AEC (1 copy)
Miki Schneider, JPA (1 copy)



